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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To:   Public Service Commission of Utah 
 
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powel, Manager 
   Abdinasir M. Abdulle, Utility Analyst 
 
Date, October 12, 2016 
 
Re: 16-035-T12 – In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Revisions to Tariff 

Index Sheet No. B. 
 

  
RECOMMENDATION (Approval) 

The Division recommends the Commission approve the Company proposed revisions to its 

Tariff Index Sheet No. B. effective on August 31, 2016. 

ISSUE 

On September 28, 2016, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed with the Commission 

Advice No. 16-11, proposing revisions to its Tariff Index Sheet No. B. On September 28, 2016, 

the Commission issued an Action Request to the Division requesting the Division to 

investigation the Company’s filing and to report back by October 13, 2016. The Company 

requested an effective date of August 31, 2016. This memorandum represents the Division’s 

response to the Commission’s Action Request. 
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DISCUSSION 

On September 28, 2016, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed with the Commission 

Advice No. 16-11, proposing revisions to its Tariff Index Sheet No. B. The proposed revisions is 

simply to update the Tariff Index Sheet No. B to reflect the Commission’s August 18, 2016 

Order Memorializing Bench Ruling Approving Stipulation in Docket No. 16-035-T09 in which it 

approved Schedule 34. 

The Division reviewed the Company’s filing and determined that Schedule 34 is appropriately 

included in the Tariff Index Sheet No. B. Therefore, the Division recommends the Commission 

to approve the Company’s proposal effective August 31, 2016. 

 
CC: Bob Lively, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 


